
Advisory No. 167, s. 2018 
August 28, 2018 

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013 
this advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials, 

personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph) 

 
RESCHEDULING OF THE 19th NATIONAL CONVENTION AND SEMINAR-WORKSHOP 

OF THE NATIONAL ORGANIZATION OF PROFESSIONAL TEACHERS INC. 

 
The National Organization of Professional Teachers Inc. (NOPTI) announces the 

rescheduling of the 19th National Convention and Seminar-Workshop at the Baguio 

Teachers Camp, Baguio City from August 16–18, 2018 to November 23–25, 2018. 

 

All other provisions of the said Advisory still remain. 
 
For more information, contact: 

 
• Rodriguez Bagana 
 Board Secretary 
 National Organization of Professional Teachers Inc. (NOPTI) 

 Benigno “Ninoy” Aquino High School 
 Aguho St., Comembo, Makati City 
 Telefax No.: (02) 882-1145 
 Mobile Phone No.: 0905-446-9262 
  

• Asuncion C. Aguilar 
National Treasurer, NOPTI 

  Mobile Phone No.: 0917-518-4414 
 

• Liza Soria 
Office Secretary, NOPTI 
Mobile Phone No.: 0949-959-4567 
Email Address: bnahs_95@yahoo.com 
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